
  

 

Thursday 25th April 2019 
 
Dear Students, Parents and Carers, 
 
Leavers Day / Celebration Breakfast for Year 13's will be held on Friday 3rd May 2019. 
 
We are keeping with the tradition of the day being a Fancy Dress Event (with an award for the 
Best Costume or Costumes)!  
 
Please arrive at College before 9:00am so we can have group photos on the front green area.  
 
We will then have our Celebration Breakfast in the Curve Cafe followed by a presentation 
from our Head of Year and the Tutor Team.  
 
At around midday we will be free to continue our celebrations outside of college ....... for 
example; but it is not compulsory: 

 

12:00 - Weatherspoons in Bingham or a 'location' of your choice 
 
13:30 - We could then begin a walk of approx. 1 hour from Bingham to The Royal Oak in Car 
Colston or The Royal Oak in East Bridgford along the footpaths. (All 
mentioned establishments are aware of our potential arrival) 
 
Everyone is welcome to walk, ride a bike or drive (but remember if driving or cycling, no 
drinking.)  
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Toot Hill College Students Union 
 

 

 

 

 


